
SWIMMING POOL 
CLOSURE

Dear Members, please be informed that 
the Swimming Pool will be closed on 

28 September 2025, Sunday from 6AM to 
3PM for the SGCC Kids Swim Showdown.

We thank you for your kind understanding 
and support, and we look forward to your 
encouragement for our young swimmers.

The Management 
16 September 2025

28 September 2025 (Sun)
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